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Decision:  Community Bus Service – Follow-Up report 

At its meeting of March 22, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1. Approve the service standards for community bus routes, as described in this report. 
 
2. Approve a pilot project to modify and extend the 400 Lawrence Manor and 404 East York 

community bus routes, as detailed in this report, effective September 5, 2017, to validate 
Wheel-Trans trip diversion projections and to confirm the viability of implementing 
additional community bus routes in Toronto. 

 


